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HILLTOWN TO,VNSHIP BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

BUDGET WORKSESSION MEETING 
Thursday, September 14, 2000 

7:30PM 

The Budget Worksession meeting was called to order by Chairperson Kenneth B. 
Bennington at 7:34PM. 

Also in attendance were: John S. Bender, Vice-Chairperson 
E. Diane Parks, Supervisor 
Gregory J. Lippincott, Township Manager 
Thomas A. Buzby, Director of Public Works 

A. Year 2001 Proposed Budget - Discussion took place concerning the Public Works 
Department, Police Department, and Administration Department portions of the proposed 
2001 Budget, with minor cuts made in these categories. 

Chairperson Bennington announced the Board would meet in Executive Session 
following this meeting in order to discuss personnel matters as they pertain to the 
proposed 2001 Budget. 

B. ADJOURNMENT: Upon motion by Supervisor Parks, seconded by Supervisor 
Bender, and carried unanimously, the Budget Worksession meeting of September 14, 
2000, was adjourned at 9:35PM. 

Respectfully submitted, 

~~~NP 
L ;~/a S~imes 
Township Secretary 
(*These minutes were trnnscribed from notes taken by Mr. Greg Lippincott, Township 
Manager). 




